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November 7, 2017 
 
 
 
To the Board of Selectmen: 
 
At their Monday, November 6, 2017 meeting, the Natick Recreation and Parks Commission voted 
unanimously in favor of the following request for use of the Common. The Commission is recommending 
the following to the Board of Selectmen: 
 
• Rabbi Levi Fogelman of the Chabad Center has requested permission to put a Menorah on the 

Natick Common from Tuesday, December 10, 2017 through Tuesday, December 24, 2017.  The 
ceremony lighting date is Sunday, December 17, 2017. The Commission recommends a fee of 
$120 be charged for use of electricity. 

 
• Reverend Michael MacEwen of St. Patrick Church has requested permission to display the 

Christmas Crèche on the Common from December 8, 2017 through January 8, 2018. The 
Commission recommends no fee be charged, as solar powered LED lighting will be used. 

 
Both requests will need a Certificate of Indemnification as well as Certificate of Liability Insurance naming 
the Town of Natick as additional insured which I will forward on to the two groups if approved by the 
Board of Selectmen. 
 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact Karen Partanen at 508-647-6532 or me at 508-647-6534. 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
Linda Pinault, Office Manager 
Natick Recreation and Parks 
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